
CITY OF HOBART
INTERNATIONAL STUDENT AMBASSADOR – VOLUNTEER

The City of Hobart is seeking new applicants for our 2020/2021 
International Student Ambassador Program to commence in September.

07/20

The City of Hobart is seeking new applicants for 
our 2020/2021 International Student Ambassador 
Program to commence in September.

Ambassadors have the opportunity to speak at 
community events, become involved in citizenship 
ceremonies, and assist with the annual Harmony Day 
event.

By being involved, students will have the opportunity 
to learn about local culture whilst breaking down 
barriers and promoting social inclusion.

To be eligible for the Program, you must be an 
enrolled international student based in Hobart, have 
completed at least six months of study, and continue 

to be a student during the full twelve month period 
September 2020 to August 2021. Applicants will be 
assessed and appointed based on their suitability for 
the role.

The City of Hobart commenced the Program in 2015 
and recruits around eight new Ambassadors each year.

For more information, visit:  
hobartcity.com.au/internationalstudentambassadors 
or contact Boshra Yazahmeidi,  
Community Development Officer,  
on 6238 2495 or yazahmeidib@hobartcity.com.au

Applications close Wednesday 12 August, 2020 at 5 pm


